
inspiring talk about do-

ing what you love in 

your career. We fin-

ished the year with our 

End of the Year Cele-

bration! We wished our 

senior board member, 

Adam Zydzik, good-bye 

and looked back at all 

the good memories of 

the year. Thank you to 

all our members for 

such a great year! Have 

a wonderful summer 

and we look forward to 

seeing you in the fall!  

We kicked off March by 

attending the WISHRM 

Student Conference and 

HR Games here in La 

Crosse at Western 

Technical College. We 

had two teams compete 

in the games, one of 

which placed 5th! We 

plan to attend next year 

and compete again! 

Please reach out to an 

executive board mem-

ber if you are interest-

ed.  

We attended a net-

working event put on by 

LASHRM for SHRM stu-

dents in the La Crosse 

area. It was a great op-

portunity to meet stu-

dents from the area!  

Throughout March and 

April, we hosted many 

great speakers. Primari-

ly, Mike Hesch, MASL 

from Mayo Clinic lead 

us in an interactive 

presentation on finding 

the “why” in our ca-

reers. He helped us to 

dig deep to reveal our 

passions and what 

drives our actions. We 

then hosted Nickolas 

Davis, the new women’s 

track and field coach, 

who talked about lead-

ership and how to be 

authentic leaders. Lastly, 

Jeff Kessler from Allergy 

Associates of La Crosse 

came to speak to us 

about how healthcare 

impacts all of our career 

fields. He gave a very 
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• NEW ROOM: UWL-

SHRM now meets bi-

weekly on Monday nights 

at 6:30 in the Student 

Union 3110! 

• Come hang out with your 

“Friends with Benefits” 

and learn about HR and 

professional develop-

ment!  

• Have questions or com-

ments about our organi-

zation? Email our Market-

ing Coordinator at 

grimm.madison@uwlax.e

du!  
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Adam served as our Event Coordinator 

this school year. He is graduating in May 

with a degree in Business Management. 

Good luck Adam!  

UWL-SHRM Member of the 

Month: Adam Zydzik 

Meet our New Executive Board!   
Look out 2018-2019! Our new Executive Board has been elected and they are so excited 

for their many new ideas for SHRM! Our new board is made up of both some returning 

board members and some fresh faces (James, Taylor, Rebecca, and Alec)! Thank you to our 

2017-2018 board for all their hard work and dedication throughout the past year.  

 
Austin Haas—President 

Dana Cale—Vice President 

James LeJeune—Treasurer 

Taylor Grell—Secretary 

Rebecca Olsen—LaSHRM Liaison 

Abby Christopherson—Event Coordinator 

Sarah Balfanz—Marketing Coordinator 

Alec Doll—Recruitment Coordinator  

Christa Kiersch—Faculty Advisor 

 

“SHRM” stands for Society for Human Resource Management. Our student chapter at UWL is an 

affiliate of the national SHRM organization. Our student members also have the opportunity to be-

come National SHRM members and have access to exclusive content (https://www.shrm.org/about-

shrm/Pages/membership-b.aspx). On campus, we are a student-run club that is open to all majors. 

We promote professional development and business knowledge by bringing in speakers, hosting 

development workshops, volunteering, and providing the opportunity to network with profession-

als. We would love for you to join us!  

What is SHRM? / Become a national SHRM member 

We’re Your 
Friends with 

Benefits! 

F OLLOW  U S  ON  

FA C EB OO K  AT :  UW-

L A  C ROSSE  S HRM  

Source: https://community.shrm.org/vlrc/

shrm-certification/viewvlrcarticle?

DocumentKey=c72dcdf7-e12f-4dfe-b1c4-

58aea13c7012 


